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28th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As a part of our History topic, we have arranged a trip to Bosworth Battlefield on Tuesday 

21st March. 

During the day, the children will get the chance to meet a soldier, learn about weapons 

and explore artefacts, as well as take a guided walk including a re-enactment and role-

play activities. We will also have the chance to explore the exhibition centre. We will not 

however be visiting the shop, so please do not send your child with any money. 

Children will need to be dropped off at school at the normal registration time of 8:45am 

and we will be back at school in time for usual collection time of 3:15pm. 

This trip has been set up and assigned to your child on ParentPay. The cost per child is £18 

which includes transport and entry to the venue. We kindly ask that you pay for this as 

soon as possible but no later than 20th March.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch in disposable packaging. If you wish for your 

child to have a school packed lunch (cheese or ham sandwich with crudites, fruit and a 

biscuit), please advise us by 14th March so we can put a request in with our caterers. They 

should wear their school uniform with trainers suitable for outdoor walking. Please ensure 

that outer clothing is appropriate for the day’s weather. 

  

Many thanks, 

The Year 2/3 Team. 

 


